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Fr. Michael J. McKinnon, Rector 

ADVENTures 
Your upcoming events at TCOTA 

July 2025 

Congratulations Sarah and Robbie! 

Sarah McKinnon and Robert Morabito, TCOTA’s seminarian, are 

tying the knot this month! They plan to live in the Durham 

area but will continue to share their talents with TCOTA! 

 

 

 

Curious about one of the fastest growing churches 

in the sandhills?  

The Church of the Advent will host an Open House for 

current parishioners, recent visitors and all our friends 

This Saturday, June 28, 2025 

3:00pm to 5:00pm 

Light refreshments will be followed by a Q&A with Fr. Michael, 

Fr. Bill and a few committee chairs! Please join us! 

 

 

  

Father Michael is off on Mondays! 
Additionally, he will be away Thursday, July 10 

through Monday, July 14.  
If you have an emergency, please contact Father Bill 

at 910 986 6764! 



Church of the Advent Women’s Ministry  
“Growing Biblically-rooted Anglican women, 

equipped to love and serve.” 
 

Are you receiving texts and/or emails about women’s 
gatherings? Want to share an idea, or just say hi?  

Contact Belinda Furby at 910.995.2798 or 
bfurby@nc.rr.com 

  

 

                  

Sunday 

Mornings: 

 

 

 

9:00am Solemn High 

Mass (with Traditional 

Language & incense) 
 

11:00am Holy Eucharist   

 

Children’s Chapel is 

offered at both services for 

ages 4-10 (following the 

Gospel Proclamation and 

returning during the Offertory) 

 

Nursery care is available 

during both services for 

children ages 0-3 

 

 

 
 

 

Wednesday 

Evenings: 

6:00 p.m. The Celebration 

of the Holy Eucharist 

6:45 p.m. Bible Study 

All are welcome! 

 

Friar Tuck’s Theology on Tap~    

Join Fr. Michael once a month for a beverage and enjoy 
Christian fellowship while discussing matters of faith. Email Fr. 

Michael to have your name added to the “when & where” 

email!   Next Meeting: Thursday, July 17th @ 6:30pm at The 

Southern Pines Growler      Got a friend? Bring a friend! 

The Saints’ Scrolls Society 
Do you ever wonder about what the earliest Christian Church 

was like? As in the Church born out of the New Testament 

Era and the Apostolic Age?  

The Saints’ Scrolls Society will resume in September with 

lessons, readings and discussions to ponder! For more info 

contact Robert Morabito at 845.541.5745 

 

Our Prayer Team, led by Father Bill and Linda, will pray over 

you during communion in the Narthex, and daily for you or 

someone you care about- all you need to do is ask, whether in 

person or by writing your request on one of the little cards and 

placing it in the heart-shaped bowl in the Narthex.   

Expecting a delivery? Share a little Christian hospitality this month 

by having a cold bottle of water ready for your delivery person! 

 ”And if you give even a cup of cold water to one of the least of my 

followers, you will surely be rewarded.”  Matthew 10:42 NLT 

mailto:bfurby@nc.rr.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Church of the Advent 

240 E. New Hampshire Avenue  
Southern Pines, NC 28387 

 

www.thechurchoftheadvent.com 
 

We’d love to hear from you!  
 

Contact us at (910)246-0487 
or 

Fr.Michael.Advent@gmail.com 

Supper Clubs will *not* meet over the summer, but will resume in the Fall! 

This is the *perfect* small-group opportunity to get to know your church family a 

little better!  All families and children are invited to participate!   

 Stay-tuned for Fall sign-up info!  

Not sure what it’s all about? Grab a flyer in the Narthex -or- see Laura Perez 

for more info! 

This month’s spotlight is on Children’s Chapel, AND WE NEED YOU!  

All parishioners are encouraged to sign up once a quarter to assist with 

our children, aged 4-10, during their special time during the service.  

After the Gospel reading, children follow the cross to the rotunda where 

they hear a Bible lesson based on one of the scripture readings of the 

day, followed by an easy, take-home activity designed to enhance their 

understanding.   

For more info, please ask Father Michael or Emily Lamm!  

✓ Sunday, August 24th Blessing of the Back-to-School 

Backpacks! 

✓ Sunday, September 21st ~Celebration Sunday- Happy 

3rd anniversary TCOTA!  

✓ October: Blessing of the Animals & Fall Open House! 

…and MORE! 

Have an addition to next month’s newsletter? Contact Susan Lamm, Editor in Chief, at Autumnsusu@Bellsouth.net  
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